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UPDATE: 1.26.16 

Detectives have learned that Mr. Brown has safely returned to his residence. Brown returned to 

his home in good health.  

 

ORIGINAL: 1.15.16 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in locating a 

missing endangered adult male. 
 

Stephen Brown was last seen on Tuesday, January 12
th

 at his residence in the 1400 Block of 

Northwest 20
th

 Street, in the City of Fort Lauderdale. Since that time, Brown has not been seen or 

heard from by caretakers. 

 

Brown is as a 72 year old, W/M, 6 feet in height, and approximately 145 lbs. He has a slim build 

with brown eyes and grey hair. He was last seen wearing a blue jacket, blue shirt, and blue denim 

jeans.  

 

Brown – who is considered endangered – suffers from high blood pressure, hearing loss, and 

COPD. He takes psychotropic medications and has a history of seizures.  
 

Brown is known to frequent areas in the City of Oakland Park and the City of Wilton Manors. 
  

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing endangered male is encouraged to 

contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-764-HELP (4357). 
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